
Golden Week Holiday Notice 
 

Our office will be closed  

on the 29th of April  

and from the 1st of May to the 5th of May 2021, 

for the Golden Week holiday. 

 

All inquiries during this period will be replied to  

after the holiday in turn. 

We are sorry for the inconvenience it may cause. 

 

 


